
ATTENTION :  House Speaker Chris Blazejewski 
 
Dear Speaker  
I  am an 88 yr old woman who loved the Rhythm and Blues era and am asking you to consider the 
passage of the bill before you.  I have been a member of this organization, and support its purpose 
heartily.  This all came to be when  the Arts subjects of the schools became almost extinct and a group 
of retired musicians and music teachers got together to try to save it.  The group has a distinctive 
purpose with a program that collects old instruments and restores them and gives them to the schools, 
a great advantage of continuing musical influence.  This all has been done quietly and unselfishly and a 
tribute to the love of these elders for their grandchildren and all kids who deserve music of their own 
and the chance to participate. 
You know me slightly from sometime ago when I told you I believed you had the brainpower to be the 
first President of the  U.S. and you found that amusing.  I may not be around when it happens, but I still 
believe that you will be that first person from RI to do just that.  God bless you and your family always, 
Sandra Ginsberg 
 


